
 
         The Agency continues with payment of funds from the IPARD program   

under the Sixth Public Call (01/2012)  
 

Following the successful implementation of the approved investment, The Agency for 
Financial Support of Agriculture and Rural Development under the Sixth Public Call 
(01/2012) has paid 1.667.960,00  denars to the Beneficiary DSTPU Daco-Komerc 95 
DOOEL from Veles for construction/reconstruction of farm buildings for sows and 
pigs fattening. 
 
 

 
 
 
Out of the totally paid funds, 1.250.970,00 denars are funds from the EU Budget and 
416.990,00 denars are funds from the National Budget.  
 

 
 
 
 

 


